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Comments: Please do not allow livestock grazing on the High Unitas Wilderness. Numerous studies have shown

that livestock degrade the land. Native wildlife is often killed to "protect" the non-native livestock. As a tax payer

and a concerned citizen I strongly oppose livestock grazing of any kind on public lands. 


